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2020 STREET RESURFACING PROJECT  

SCHEDULED TO BEGIN ON TUESDAY, AUGUST 11 
 
Arcata, CA, Tuesday, July 28, 2020 – ​Construction for the 2020 Street Resurfacing (Slurry Seal) 
Project will begin on Tuesday, August 11. 
 
The City of Arcata has contracted with Dryco Construction Co., for this project, and work involves                
laying slurry seal and striping on recently repaired pavement surfaces on 11​th Street, Stromberg Avenue,               
Stewart Avenue, Roberts Way, Wyatt Lane, 27​th Street, Hilfiker Drive, Maple Lane, Baldwin Street,              
Davis Way, Cropley Way, Acheson Way, Chestnut Place, Madrone Way, Valley West Boulevard and              
Valley East Boulevard. 
 
Construction for this project will take place Tuesday through Saturday from 8 a.m. to 5 p.m., and on                  
some days the contractor will extend work hours from 7 a.m. to 6 p.m. 
 
Extensive slurry work on sections of 11​th​ Street is scheduled for Thursday, August 13​ ​through Saturday, 
August 15, and individuals driving in the area are encouraged to seek alternative routes on those days. 
 
On the days of scheduled work, members of the community are encouraged to follow all directions and                 
traffic control devices within the project area. 
 
Construction for the project is scheduled to be completed by Tuesday, August 25. If challenges arise                
with this project, please contact Dryco Construction Co at (916) 548-5567 or the City of Arcata at (707)                  
825-2173.  
 
For updates on construction progress and additional City project plans, please visit ​cityofarcata.org​. 
 
 

For additional information, the media may contact:  
Netra Khatri, City Engineer, 
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